
 

 

 

 

 

Ann Martin has been Chair of Our Community Project (OCP) for several years but she has 
been on the committee, and Board for over fifteen years. She is a long-term resident of Port 
Kembla, an elected Councillor of Wollongong City Council, a statutory planner working with 
councils across NSW, an artist, poet, and small business owner.  

Ann has lived and worked in regional NSW and been a strong advocate for the communities 
of the Illawarra, and the arts and cultural development sectors especially at a local, regional, 
state, and national level.  

 

 


